
Throughout the year there will be pep assemblies in the gym or performance assemblies in the Auditorium.  The 
bell schedule will be altered that day to accommodate the assembly. 

Here are a few things to know about assemblies:
• back packs are not allowed in the gyms — there will be a 

bag storage room if you forget to leave your bag in your 
classroom or locker

• pep assemblies are in the west gym — you will sit with other 
students in your grade level; sit close together not leaving 
any empty seats so there is room for everyone

• pep assemblies are a time to celebrate — cheering is 
appropriate; booing is not

• assemblies in the auditorium require more formal behavior 
— applause is an acceptable way of showing appreciation

 

Questions?  

Contact the Security Office.  720-747-3718.  
If you are at school, go to the Security Office located on the first floor in the main hallway near the D-wing.

Assemblies

TAKE YOUR BAG 
TO COAT CHECK
TAKE YOUR BAG 


